
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
Entrance Channel East Side – Smeaton Quay (Fuel Jetty) 
 
Date of issue: 17/11/2023 
No.11 of 2023 
 
We are experiencing some issues with the Entrance Channel East Side 
Navigation light. It is expected that we may have some battery capacity issues. 
 

1. Mariners are hereby advised that it is currently unlit. 
 

2. Mariners are advised to take special care when navigating in the 
Channel. 

 
 
Northern Lighthouse Board and Coastguard have been notified of these issues 
and EHT is working to remediate them as soon as possible. 
 
 
If further information regarding this notice is required then please contact 
Brendan Bates, Harbour Master on Tel: 018907 50223 / 07885 742505 email: 
harbourmaster@eyemouth-harbour.co.uk 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
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